Dean S. W. Higginbotham
has announced that President
Pitzer has approved the re-
quest of student leaders for an
official all-school holiday on
October 20, 1962. This is, of
course, with the understanding
that the student body and lead-
ers will do everything in their
power to prevent the taking of
an unscheduled holiday during
the remainder of the 1962-63
school year,




